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Public Holiday Announcement - Chinese New Year Celebration 

Dear Students & Staff,

This is to inform that the College will be closed from 29th – 31st January 2025 (Wednesday – Friday) to give way to all students to be with their family

members for the Chinese New Year Celebration. Classes that falls on 31st January 2025, will be replaced by the respective lecturers. Any students

who wish to take leave from classes before the 29th January 2025, you may liaise with your Program Coordinator to apply for your leave. Students

are reminded that it is compulsory to fulfill the 80% of class attendance or you may be barred from the final examination. Classes shall resume on 3rd

February 2025 (Monday).

We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very Happy Chinese New Year, wishing for all to have a harmonious and cheerful Year of

the Snake filled with cherished memories. Gong Xi Fa Chai!

Thank you.

Should you need further assistance or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the following:

Registrar’s Office

03 – 7965 2555 / registry@maic.edu.my


